Will Serve

August 18, 2020

Catamount Engineering

321 W. Henrietta Ave, Suite A
P.0. Box 221

Woodland Park, CO 80866
Attn: David Mijares, P.E.

RE: Riverbend Crossing
To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that your project known as Riverbend Crossing, proposed to
be located west of Highway 85/87 and Main Street in Fountain Colorado (Parcel numbers 6514100033
and 6514100034); will be served by the City of Fountain Electric Department as it falls within the City
of Fountain's certificated electric service area.

Please keep in mind structures may not be built within any easement areas and all costs associated with
supplying power to new houses would the responsibility of the developer, along with any additional
upgrades that would be necessary to serve this project.

We look forward to continuing serving your needs. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this
matter please contact me at 322-2092.

Sincerely,

Tracy Tillman

Distribution System Designer
City of Fountain

Electric Department
719-322-2092

Fax 719-391-0463
ttillman@fountaincolorado.org
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